SLGA Board Meeting Minutes
June 25, 2024

Attendees: Sue Leeson (President), Peggy Frias (Secretary), Donna Browne (Member;

SWIGL at SGC had to be changed to Tuesday July 30 due to a Junior Tournament scheduled
for Monday July 29. Because this may have impacted some member’s ability to meet eligibility
for The SLGA championship, Josh offered to allow SLGA to play on Wednesday July 31.

There was a discussion regarding some member’s request to play in SLGA sessions without
keeping score. Sentiments from those present were as follows: This is a golf league. We need
to follow the rules of golf, keep accurate scores, and keep a reasonable pace.

Donna Browne updated that Steamboat Signs is back on board for providing sponsor board
signs.

The problem with members not showing when they do not like the who they are paired with was
discussed. One idea was to not show pairings ahead of time. This was disputed with the
suggestion that if a member does not like the pairing, they should have the right to decline
playing. This issue should be revisited when other board members are present, and Josh’s
input on this issue is needed.



